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	Please feel free to distribute to all interested parties.

CALCULATION OF LOCATION DIFFERENTIALS

After extensive research, the JSE APD management has concluded that at this stage there are two possible workable alternatives as regards location differentials. Either the system remains as is, a location differential for each delivery point or a pan-geographic price for all delivery points  (ie no location differentials). In consultation with the market it has been decided to retain the present system until clear evidence reveals that an alternative system would be preferable. This was discussed at the Agricultural Products Advisory Committee on 21 October 2004 and it was agreed to continue with the present system and to inform the market accordingly.

The JSE is thus in the process of finalizing the location differentials for the new marketing season. A detailed survey is almost complete with all silo owners indicating the percentage split between stock that has been outloaded via road or rail as completed last year. This information will ultimately be used to finalize the new differentials. 

The aim of the exchange at all times has been to ensure that the location differentials are an accurate reflection, or as close thereto, of the transport costs in the underlying market. This is understandably a difficult task at the best of times. To assist the exchange please could members consult with all relevant clients who could contribute accurate data regarding the different cost ratios between rail and road transport from quotes received for the new season. In other words how much more does road transport cost vs rail transport, or visa versa. This request is applicable to maize, wheat and sunflower seeds.

Members or clients contributing information can do so directly to the exchange. All information forwarded will be kept confidential. Please can all information be provided before Friday 30 November to be included in the final calculations.

It is in the interests of all parties to ensure accurate feedback in order to maintain the efficient operation of the futures market. 

All information can be forwarded to Chris Sturgess, telephone 011 5207299 or email chriss@jse.co.za 
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